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BULLETIN #: 210831-009-I 

DATE:  August 31, 2021 

TO:  OMHA Member Associations 

CC: OMHA Board; OMHA Convenors 

FROM: Ian Taylor - Executive Director 

SUBJECT: OHF RETURN TO PLAY FRAMEWORK 2021-22 

 
Enclosed in this mailing, you will find the revised version of the OHF Return to Play Framework for 
the 2021-22 season.  This document has been a collaboration of Hockey Canada, the Ontario Hockey 
Federation (OHF), its Members, and the Government of Ontario.   
 
The OHF Return to Hockey 2021-22 will continue to evolve as the OHF and the OHF Members navigate 
through the current COVID-19 situation within Ontario and prepare with our Ministry and the 
Municipalities the safe return to ice.   
 
This framework is built on flexibility to promote the return of hockey programming for the entire 2021-
2022 season with a focus on safety.   
 
We encourage our member Associations to confirm with your facilities, municipalities and regional 
Public Health Units to ensure compliance with any additional protocols or restrictions that may be in 
place at the local level. 
 
If you require any additional assistance or clarification regarding the Ontario COVID-19 Response 
Framework or OHF Return to Hockey Framework, please contact your Regional Director or the OMHA 
Office. 
 
For additional information and updates, visit OMHA Return to Hockey webpage. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.omha.net/covid-19

